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August, 2020 

 

Dear SERRF Parent or Guardian ~ Welcome to Back to SERRF! 

 

We know that these past few months have generated mixed emotions and created a variety of challenges for 

our families, but SERRF is excited to be back-to-school working with our Districts and families in the re-opening 

process!  

 

The SERRF program has collaborated with Districts in aligning our COVID-19 safety protocols and procedures 

with CDC and Tehama County Public Health approved guidelines that are specified in the Tehama County 

Schools Reopening Plan. Areas addressed include:  

 Promoting Healthy Hygiene 

 Intensifying Sanitation/Cleaning  

 Personal Protective Equipment (Social Distancing & Face Coverings) 

 Illness Prevention 

 Movement on Campus 

 

Students enrolled in SERRF will follow the same safety guidelines adhered to during the regular school day. We 

will maintain the classroom cohorts to the best of our ability, under the assurance and approval from our 

Tehama County Public Health medical doctor.  

 

There will be some changes to SERRF, specifically in regard to sign-in/sign-out procedures, as parents will have 

limited access to the school campus. Individual SERRF sites have established protocols for signing out and 

picking up your child(ren). Your SERRF Program will advise you on their specific procedure.  

 

Additionally, due to the increase in minimum days at school sites we will be closing our SERRF Programs at 

5:30pm, effective the week of August 24th. Children will need to be picked up before, or NO LATER than 5:30pm! 

 

We rely heavily on our parent fees, September – May, to sustain quality after school programming. We ask that 

you PLEASE keep current on your regular fees due! For your convenience, fees can be paid on-line at 

tehamaschools.org, click on SERRF payments. 
 

We are genuinely grateful for this partnership and look forward to working alongside our schools and families to 

provide quality expanded learning services, that include academic support, enrichment and recreation 

activities, for our Tehama County student population!  

 

We encourage you to check out SERRF current events and other news and information, on our website: 

www.tehamaschools.org/department/serrf. Please do not hesitate to call the SERRF Office if you have further 

questions (528-7381). 

 

Welcome to "SERRF: The Soaring 20's in Expanded Learning"! 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

KARLA STROMAN   

SERRF Program Administrator 
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